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	Issue 1:1
	Monday, September 12, 2016.
	

	Important Dates:
Sept. 6th - First Day of School

Sept. 16th - Me Bags Due

Sept. 29th – Terry Fox Run


	What a fantastic start to the year!  We have spent some time together creating a set of classroom rules, coming up with anchor charts for reading, setting some learning goals and getting to know each other.  We were really happy to see so many familiar faces and welcome the new members to our classrooms!  This looks like it is going to be a fantastic year.

                                               -  Mrs. Does, Mrs. Harper & Mrs. Maltby
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	Language Arts
Last week we did writing about our summer.  You will be able to see the results of your child’s writing when you have a chance to visit our classroom. Your child will have the opportunity to orally share their “Me Bag.”  This presentation will be followed up with a writing assignment about themselves.  We will then move on to recount writing.
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We will be learning about strategies that will help with our reading (e.g. building stamina, ways to choose books and picking just right books). 
Book Boxes

We will be using Individual Book Boxes for our Daily 5 this year.  Please send in 2 or 3 “Just Right” books for your child to read.  When he/she is finished reading these books they will bring them home.  
· Scholastic Orders
We will start scholastic book orders in October.

Word Study Words
Each week your child will print this week’s word study words in the agenda. Activities can be accessed on our webpage at Spell City (links/spelling practice).
	Math
Our first unit of the year will be on number sense and numeration (Gr. 2 Numbers to 50, Gr, 3 Numbers to 100). The students will be taught how to represent, compare and order numbers.
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 Science 
Our first units of the year will be: Growth and Changes in Plants for the grade 3’s.   Grade 2’s will explore the Properties of Liquids and Solids.
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	Homework
The grade 2/3 students will have homework on occasion and when projects are assigned.  However, they are expected to read daily for approximately 20 minutes.  This can be a time for independent reading, to build on their stamina, or a wonderful opportunity to have a shared reading time with an adult.
The most important thing to remember about homework is that the kids should not be getting frustrated.  If they have honestly worked at it for 15 to 20 minutes, then please sign the agenda telling us what the problem is and we will help your child at school.  
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Please continue reading on a daily basis. You can expect your child to bring home levelled books to accompany our classroom home reading program by the end of the month.



	Welcome back and more information!

	Planning Time Teachers – Ms. Melanie Hay and Ms. Lorraine Chew
We are fortunate to have Ms. Hay teaching gym and Ms. Chew teaching social studies, health, media literacy and music to our grade 2/3 students this year. If you have any questions regarding these subject areas please contact them at the school.
Agenda

Your child will be expected to write daily in their agenda to help keep him/her organized for the year.  We will check the agenda daily for notes or information from your home and we will initial it.  We ask that you also check daily for important notes and information.  We will look for your initials, which tells us that you have read it also. Thank you!

Library and Computers
Mrs. Does- Library and Computers on Day 1  
Mrs. Harper- Library Day 1 and Computers on Day 3

Mrs. Maltby- Library and Computers on Day 4 
Classroom Website

We are presently updating our grade 2/3 class website page.  It should be fully updated at the end of the month.  Please visit to stay up to date with all the wonderful and exciting things we will be doing this year.  All of our monthly newsletters, curriculum updates, links and blogs will be linked to this page.  To access our website go through Terry Fox E.S. Website (http://ter.scdsb.on.ca), go to classes, scroll down to grade 2/3 and click on your child’s teacher name.

It is our hope to cut down on paper, so please indicate whether you will be needing a paper copy each month of our newsletter.  Thank you!                                
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Please circle

Please do or do not send a paper copy of the monthly newsletter home with _________________________ each month.
Signature- __________________________
	Gym                            
[image: image12.wmf]Mrs. Does and Mrs. Harper’s classes will be having gym every day 2 and 5. Mrs. Maltby’s class will have gym every day 3 and 5. They will also need to be prepared for outdoor DPA (daily physical activity) on other days.  They will need indoor and outdoor running shoes.  Remember to wear your team colours on gym day.
Parent Volunteers 

Some of you may be interested in volunteering at the school.  Please drop into school to get the information you need from the office.  In order to volunteer in the school a police record check must be done and be up to date.

Suggested Class Supplies/Donations

Our class is looking for donations of Kleenex boxes, paper towel and whiteboard markers.

Your child will need indoor shoes (preferably running shoes they will use for gym class). Your child does not need a binder at school.  Remember this is just a suggestion and we thank you in advance for your cooperation.
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Grade Three Power Team’s Corner
We value your collaboration and we look forward to hearing from you. Please feel free to contact us through the agenda or by phone with any questions, comments or concerns. 
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Grade 2/3 News 





What we're doing in class 








